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From: 1st Choice Inflatables

Sent: 29 May 2018 14:28

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Steam Railway - Robertsbridge to Bodiam

Dear Sirs,

We are residents that live in a very short distance from where the railway is planned to cross, and

would like to make it known that we are very much in support of the railway line between Robertsbridge to Bodiam.
We think it would be an asset to the local community, also bringing in tourism which is always a good thing, isn't it?

We felt strongly about sending this e-mail after seeing some local residents trying to drum up support to oppose,
some of who have only just recently moved into the area.

We are not part of the few steam fanatics' as it was put on the poster but we have lived here for 18 years and feel
very excited about the prospect.

Regards,

Mr & Mrs Measor
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